From: 
Karen Sides   On Behalf Of Joseph Moore

Sent:
Monday, June 27, 2005 1:38 PM

To:
Ann Killets; Board Office; Gerald Williams; Joseph Moore; Joyce Beninati; Julieann Allison; Nat Harrington

Cc:
Leanne Evans; Carol Keller

Subject:
6/29/05 Board Meeting Question - Paulette Burdick

On June 24, 2005 Board Member Paulette Burdick submitted the following question regarding Board Item B1 - Budget Amendments - April 2005

Question:
Is the $54M in sales tax revenue collected from the referendum? 

Response:
Yes, we project that the sales tax collections through June 30, 2005 will be $54 million.

Question:
Does the collection of sales tax stop at the $550M or a time certain?  

Response:
The collection of sales tax is based on a calendar year.  The tax must end on December 31, 2010 which means the last collections will be sent to the School District by the end of February 2011.  If the collections exceed projections to the extent that we have received $560 million by November 2009, we can stop the collection a year early.

